Our Mother of Sorrows Students are
Active Christians, Active Community Builders, Responsible Global Citizens and Engaged Learners
Walking with Christ
 
Kindergarten Parent Newsletter for January 16, 2017
 
Dear Kindergarten Parents,
We began the first week back to school with sentence writing and guided reading. Please look for guided reading snapshot and your child’s first attempt of writing their own sentences in their Take Home Folder. Mrs. Keller and I were very proud of them!
 
Spelling words: fish   dish   wish   are   not   was
Please review spelling words daily with your child.  Your child can use a flashlight to “write” the letters on the ceiling or floor.  Have someone guess what the words are as he or she “writes” them, and then switch roles.  Have fun! 

Homework:  
         Monday:  No School –MLK Day
         Tuesday:  Religion- We Believe Review & Resource book – Chapter 16 "God the Father Gives Us Jesus" pages 27 & 28. On page 27 Trace a path along the road that goes all the way to Jesus' house. Then answer question at bottom of page. On page 28 make up a prayer to God, thanking him for sending Jesus to us. 

         Wednesday: "Snowy Skating" page 57 - Please have your child trace the letter, then circle the pictures that starts with the same sound. Next, color the circled pictures. Finally, color the picture at the top of the page.

         Thursday: “Downhill Dare Bear” page 55 - Have your child say the letter and its sound on each tree. Then have your child color the pictures that match the sounds. The pine trees and bear should also be colored.

Reminders for the Week:
         Wednesday:  School Mass @ 8:30
·      Thursday: Please send in 1 pair of mittens or gloves that your child can wear.
·                         We will be reading “The Mitten” by Jan Brett.
         Friday:  Brown Reading Envelopes and Assignment Due 
o   Spelling Test
· 1:10 dismissal   0o0
· 
 Important Dates (mark your calendars!):
         Thursday, January 23rd—100th Day of School
[bookmark: _GoBack]         Friday, January 20th—Father Daughter Dance @ 6pm
         Sunday, January 29th, 2017—School Open House @ 1:30pm (following the 12:30 mass).  We will be in the kindergarten rooms to meet with you, or any interested friends or family members that will have a kindergartener next year.  
         January 29 – February3rd -Catholic School week!  
         March 1st-Ash Wednesday School Dismissal at 2:00 PM
 
Thank you and have a blessed week,
Mrs. Stachovic 
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